
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope everyone had a great week!  The weather has 
been beautiful the last couple days, and it looks like 
that will continue into next week!  I’m praying for a 
warm, sunny day for everyone to celebrate Mother’s 
Day on Sunday!   

Students have worked hard this week, and are 
preparing for first grade!  We have been learning about 
nouns, verbs and adjectives, measurement with inches, 
praying the Rosary, making spring posters, and working on Mother’s Day 
cards.  We are learning about ways to take care of God’s Earth, taking 
care of our plants, and doing a lot of reading!  A big thank you to Mrs. 
Griffes, for reading to us on Wednesday, and for the squeaky frogs!  

Graduation is only 4 weeks away!  Our 
kindergarten and 8th grade students 
will celebrate their graduation on 
Friday, May 30 at the 10:00 Mass.  
Kindergarten families will then proceed 
downstairs for a treat and pictures.  
Students will be excused with parents 

at that time.  Please plan on attending this special Mass!  Grandparents 
and other special family members/friends are welcome, as well!  
Students will wear their uniforms on that day, and girls are asked to 
wear their jumpers.  Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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Please mark your calendar…… 
Friday, May 23- Half Day (11:00 pick-up) 
Monday, May 26- Memorial Day-no school 
Wednesday, June 4- Fun Day at St. Mary’s (more info to come) 

Thursday, June 5- Half Day (dismiss at 11:00) 

Friday, June 6- Last Day of School/Half Day (We will have 
an awards assembly in the gym following the 8:00 Mass.  
Students will then be excused with parents.)  

Have a wonderful Mother’s Day weekend, 
and we hope to see you at  
Muffins with Mom next Wednesday! 

Ms. DeWitt 
tdewitt@saintscjm.com

St. Charles Borromeo 
School  

is a Catholic Community of  
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Service for All.

Spelling Words 
(for May 5-16) 

what 
why 
when 
who 

where 

Charity Day 
Next Monday is Charity Day.  
Students are asked to bring 

in a food donation for  
IM Kids 3rd Meal. 

Please see Weekly Warrior 
for more information.  

Students may wear jeans/
shorts to school.  Thank you!


